## The Children's Center of Stone Oak

Lil' 🗬 Acorn



Monday, August 12th

We're so excited about the 2024-2025 school year! Please remember: New school supplies are due by Monday, August 12th. Supply lists are available at the front desk.



C.C.O.S.O will be closed to students on Friday, August 9th for our annual staff work day. Teachers will be deep cleaning, organizing and preparing their classrooms for the new school year.

Friday, August 16th
Friday, Sept. 13th
6:30-11:00pm
Prices start at \$10/hr
\$5 dinner deposit
required at sign-up



Scholastic Book Fair is coming!

Monday, Aug. 19th



Monday, Sept. 2nd



Grandparent's Breakfast Friday, September 6th 7:00-9:00am. Sunday, September 8th

18858 Stone Oak Pkwy. San Antonio, TX 78258 (210)403-0700